
ShopTalk
G r e e n v i l l e  W o o d w o r k e r s  G u i l d         A u g u s t  2 0 1 5

The August meeting will be a program by Steve Kern. Steve’s program will address the correct usage  
of the table saw. Even though the table saw is a basic simple tool, it is also a very dangerous tool. 
Simple mistakes can injure and even be fatal. Everyone will learn something from this program.
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	 The month of August signals a  

period of transition for the Guild.   

Our operational year concludes at  

the end of this month and the new  

operational year begins in September.  

A new budget is put into effect, the 

Board of Directors will see some  

changes and other responsibilities  

transition to new people.

	 This is my 24th and last Newsletter 

article.  It has been a great privilege to 

serve as your President for the last two 

years.  I’ve learned a lot and all of you 

have been supportive as I have tried  

to lead us forward.

	 In my fist article I said my  

guiding principal would be to stay true 

to our mission of “helping our members 

become better woodworkers, elevating 

public knowledge of woodworking as 

an art and helping charitable causes 

through our woodworking skills”.  

Hopefully you can agree we have done 

that and have become a better  

organization along the way.

	 We’ve seen many changes in the last 

two years, most of it in the right direc-

tion I hope.  The foundation built over 

the years continues to be the basis of our 

growth in membership and impact on 

the community.  As we meet with other 

Guilds around the country, it is clear our 

educational impact on our members is 

second to none.

	 As we look to the future, please join me 

in supporting our new President, David 

Aman and the other new officers.  Their 

challenges will be many, but they are 

ready for the task as long as they know 

we’re all behind them.

 

 

David Dewease
President

T H E  P R E S I D E N T S  C O R N E R



	 Hours

Child’s Haven Step Stool.......................................................................................................................... 1.5

Patrick Center (Table)............................................................................................................................... 29

Mauldin High School Band Cabinets....................................................................................................... 0.5

Santa’s Workshop (Toys)........................................................................................................................... 192.5

	 Hours

Combined total hours for adult classes...................................................................................................... 26

Youth Classes............................................................................................................................................. 97

 

The teens who have learned wood turning in one of the four classes offered this 

summer wish to thank Guild members who have helped make this a most unique 

and rewarding experience. 

C H A R I T A B L E  P R O J E C T S  /  J u n e  2  t o  J u l y  7

M E N T O R I N G  C L A S S E S  /  J u n e  2  t o  J u l y  7



 �Item 1 Call to Order

Item 2 
Secretary’s Report and  
Discussion Chuck Graham- Absent
	 Action: None

Item 3 
Treasurer’s Report and Discussion  
Bill Fuller
The Guild has been transferring 
$1,000 per month from the Operating 
Fund to the Capital Fund.
We will likely not be able to transfer 
the budgeted $40,000 this year. We 
are approximately. $53,000 net over 
budget this year.
Auction net proceeds were $6,205 
as of end of May.

ITEM A 
Letter from Secretary of State of S.C. 
concerning GWG financial
filing for the State of SC,  the report 
will be overdue on July 15.   Bill
Fuller advised that  Bill Gay, GWG’s 
accountant,  was aware of the situa-
tion and he will  file the report before 
the deadline.

ITEM B  
Discussed Audit of Guild financial 
records at end of year, as required by 
Bylaws. Board agreed to delay action 
until next Board of Directors meeting.

ITME C 
The Membership Team recommended 
that we decrease the fee for a  lost
keycard from $25 to $10 for  
consistency. 
   No action taken.

T H E  B O A R D  R E P O R T

ITEM D  
Karl Kelly reported that the work 
remaining for the spray booth was 
to install the exhaust fan and duct-
ing. He also informed the Board that 
he will have the lower building roof 
inspected by the company doing the 
work on the main building.

ITEM E 
Bruce Rankin reported that there were 
no new charitable projects.

ITEM F 
Bruce Rankin, Rob Barhorst and  
John Roberts discussed the handling 
of requests for charitable projects that 
are questionable for approval based on 
Guild policy.  A committee made up 
of Bruce Rankin, Rob Barhorst and  
John Roberts  was formed to review 
and report at the next  meeting.

Meeting adjourned  
at 5:34 PM.

S U P P O R T  
O U R  G U I L D  
A S S O C I A T E  
M E M B E R S

Asheville Hardware
Tom Gholson
(828) 252-8088

Carolina Refinishing Supplies
Greenville, SC 
Chuck Ellisor (864) 380-2117

Cormark International
Asheville, NC
Fabs Corte  
(828) 658-8455

Crawford Saw & Tool
120 Biblebrook Rd., Greer, SC
Bill Crawford  
(864) 877-5828

Duncan‘s Hardware
1506 Augusta Road, Greenville, SC
Joe Freeman  
(864) 233-6851

Duron Paints
1258 Woodruff Road, Greenville, SC
(864) 234-7321

Klingspor’s
The Woodworking Shop
1-800-228-0000

McKinney Lumber & Hardware
2046 Laurens Rd., Greenville, SC  
(864) 288-6570

Richelieu Supply
Allied Casework Greenville 
1140 White Horse Road, Greenville, SC
(864) 299-6165

Rockler Woodworking & Hardware
1-800-279-4441

The Tool Shed
901 Poinsett Hwy., Greenville, SC
(864) 233-6185

Tidewater Lumber & Moulding
596 Anderson Ridge Rd., Greenville, SC

Woodcraft
1327 Miller Road, Greenville, SC  
(864) 627-8760

Woodline USA
1-800-472-6950
www.woodline.com

Woodworker’s Supply
Graham, NC 27253
1-800-645-9292

Wurth Wood Group, Greer, SC
Jim Meyer, Gen. Mgr.
(864) 877-7328



J U LY  S H O W  &  T E L L   

S E E  M O R E  P H O T O S  O N  O U R  W E B  S I T E

Tree Boxes 
by Robert Choban

Flag Case 
by Dennis Satterfield

Spalted Maple

Bandsaw Box  
by Chris Calvin

Western Cedar

File Box 
by Buzz Sprinkle

Maple & Mahogany

Hollow Form  
by Tom Berg

River Birch



Placqes 
by Gary Morris

Baltic Birch Ply

Kaleidoscope 
by Kevin Brutina

Maple

J U LY  S H O W  &  T E L L   

S E E  M O R E  P H O T O S  O N  O U R  W E B  S I T E

Turnings and Boxes 
 by Roger Thelander

Skrollsaw design 
by Gary Morris



J U N E  S H O W  &  T E L L   

S E E  M O R E  P H O T O S  O N  O U R  W E B  S I T E

Knock-Apart-Bench 
by Gene Hardy

Turnings by Chuck Flint

Jigs by Lamar Delaney

Segmented bowls  
by Dean Loomis

Assorted Turnings 
by Aubrey Rogers

Bandsaw Box and Cutting Board 
by Karen Sheldon

Log Boxes and Birdhouse 
by Unknown



Turnings by  
Jim Kilton

Boxes by John Arnold

Cutting Boards by Karen Sheldon

Carved Bowls by David Jacobs
Turnings by Unknown

Mantel by David Dewease

Turnings by Tom Berg



Bunkbeds by Robert Tepper

Turnings and  
Wooden Necklaces 
by Sandy Cochran

Antique Car by Lamar Delaney

Turnings  
by Larry Buettner

Pyrography & Natural Edge Band 
Saw Box by Bob Choban

Gingerbread House Clock
 by Michele Grandonico

Miscellaneous Turnings - Woodworker 
Info Needed



Greenville Woodworkers Guild
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NEXT GUILD MEETING - MONDAY, AUGUST 3, 2015 - 6:30 p.m.
New member orientation begins at 6:00 p.m. in the Board Room.  /  Social time begins at 6:15 p.m.   


